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September 3, 2015 
 
Nury Martinez, Chair 
Entertainment and Facilities Committee 
Room 470, City Hall  
 
Dear Councilmember Martinez: 
 
At its meeting held September 2, 2015, the Housing Committee considered Los Angeles 
Housing and Community Investment Department (HCIDLA) report relative to the sale of 
City-owned residential property.  At that time, the Committee recommended that Council 
approve the HCIDLA report, as amended to substitute the following language for 
Recommendation II(A): 
 

REQUEST the City Attorney to draft an ordinance effectuating the sale of the real 
property located at 1118 Valencia Street, Unit 208 to Caitlin Chen for its full 
appraised value of $328,000. 

 
Pursuant to the dual referral of this matter, the subject Council file is hereby transmitted 
to your Entertainment and Facilities Committee for consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John A. White, Legislative Assistant 
Housing Committee 
213-978-1072 
 
12-0018-s2_rpt_hsg_9-3-15 

HOLLY L. WOLCOTT 
CITY CLERK 

___ 
 

GREGORY R. ALLISON 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 
 
 

When making inquiries relative to 
this matter, please refer to the 
Council File No. 12-0018-S2 

 

OFFICE OF THE 
CITY CLERK 

 
Council and Public Services Division 

200 N. Spring Street, Room 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

General Information - (213) 978-1133 
FAX: (213) 978-1040 

___ 
 

SHANNON HOPPES 
DIVISION MANAGER 
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